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Tuesday 13th January 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 and 6 will be going to Young Voices on Thursday 22nd January. The count-down is almost 
over! Just a few final reminders to make sure the day runs as smoothly as possible and we all 
have a great time. Children will need to remember: 

 to order a school dinner for Thursday (£2.00) or bring a packed lunch to have at school 
before we leave 

 a packed tea to have at Sheffield 

 extra snacks and plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please) 

 we will be singing the songs on the bus, but they may bring something for the journey (no 
electrical items) 

 a Young Voices tiny torch if your child has purchased one already  

 a white t-shirt or Young Voices t-shirt ready to put on after lunch (or they can wear it 
under their school jumper in the morning) 

Other notes: 

 Mrs MacDonald will be leading the trip on the day accompanied by: Miss Richards, Sally 
Smith and Miss Horn. 

 All children will return to school on the coach. 

 If you are coming to the performance you may want to wear a bright colour and tell your 
child so we can find you on the night! 

 We will be taking a large banner so you should be able to find us!  

 We are planning to return to school at 11.00pm. If we are considerately earlier or later we 
will put a telephone tree in place to let everyone know. If you would like to be part of this 
telephone tree please return the slip at the bottom of this letter with the number to be 
used. Please return the slip by Monday 19th January. The telephone tree will be sent 
home on Wednesday 21st January.  

 If your child is very tired on the Thursday morning after the concert they may come into 
school for the second session of the day at 10.45am, however this authorised absence 
will affect their attendance record.  

 
If there are any further questions please come and speak to myself or your class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jenny Rogers    Mrs MacDonald 
Headteacher      Music Leader 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
I would like to be included on the telephone tree for use if the children are significantly early or 
late on their return from the Young Voices concert on Thursday 22nd January on this number: 
 
Telephone number:……………………………………….Name of child………………………… 
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